
 
General Meeting May 10, 2023 

1. In-person meeting called to order at 7:10PM with approximately 8 members in 
attendance 

Old Business 

2. Raffle Ticket Sales – we are in need of more people to help sell raffle tickets. Draw 
date is in October, so we have lots of time to sell tickets. 
 

3. Banquet Update – Jaren. Planning is well underway. We are still accepting 
donations for the fundraiser, so if individuals or companies would like to make a 
donation, let the club know.  
 

4. Presentation – Hunting Draw Strategies. Presentation focused on using the 
information available through on-line sources like Alberta Environment and Parks to 
determine draw wait times, priority levels needed to get drawn, and hunter success 
rates for various special licence draws. Presentation will be placed on our website. 
 

5. Walleye Draws – undersubscribed tags are now available. 
 

6. Re-cap of the Prussian Carp fishing day held at Frank Lake. The event was 
unsuccessful. Only 6 anglers showed up, and no fish were caught. It appears that at 
ice-out the fish moved off shore and were not catchable. A draw was held from the 
attendees, and the winner was Pedro. Prize supplied by MyCatch. 

 

New Business 

7. The presentation hosted by the Sarcee Fish and Game Association yesterday at the 
Cardel Theater in Calgary was well attended. T.J. Schwanky spoke on tips for long 
distance shooting. Many of our club memebrs were in attendance. 

8. Our next club meeting will be in September. In June, we have the banquet, in July 
we are planning a family potluck and in August we hope to do the Hike and Fish 
event. 
 

9. Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 


